
Early 
Explorers

Create an interactive 
timeline of this period in 
history.   Utilize flaps, 3D 
objects, pop-ups, pockets, 
etc. to add 3D elements.  
Use your text and the 
Internet to find at least 
8-10 dates for your 
timeline.

Choose one explorer to 
research using books and 
the Internet.  Create an 
informational brochure 
about this person.  Your 
brochure must contain at 
least one map of their 
voyage(s), biographical 
information as well as their 
contributions to history.

Without looking at a map, 
draw the world.  Label the 
oceans and the continents  
as well as you can on your 
map.   Try to make the 
continents the right sizes 
in comparison to one 
another.  Check your map 
with a real world map and 
evaluate your work.

Create a product chart 
that shows 10-12 items that 
were brought on the 
voyages of most 
explorers.  Include a 
picture of each one with a 
description.  Use books 
and/or the Internet in 
your research.  Display 
these items in a poster or 
brochure format.

Many explorers were 
looking for spices and 
other unusual items to 
bring back to their home 
countries.   Create an 
informational poster that 
shows some of the items 
explorers brought back 
home.  Use books and/or 
the Internet to do your 
research.

Write an eyewitness view 
of something an explorer 
would potentially 
encounter during their 
voyage.  Remember to  
describe it as if you have 
never seen it before, just 
like the explorer.  Use books 
and/or the Internet to 
find possible animals, 
landforms, etc. to choose 
from.

Many people believed the 
oceans were full of sea 
monsters!  Design your 
own sea monster and 
write an informational 
acrostic poem about it.  Be 
sure to name your 
monster and illustrate 
your poem.  

During this period in 
history, there were many 
technological advances like 
faster ships, new kinds of 
sails, and compasses to 
find directions.  Which of 
these items would be most 
important to an explorer?  
Why?  Write a persuasive 
paragraph about your 
choice!

Create a fact or fiction 
poster about one famous 
explorer.   Use nine post-it
notes and write a fact or 
fiction statement on each 
one.  Place them on a sheet 
of paper, underneath each 
one write fact or fiction 
and clarify any untruths.


